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Lou Mansolillo

From: scottpakenham27 <scottpakenham27@aol.com>
Sent: Tuesday, January 23, 2024 10:27 PM
To: House Corporations Committee
Subject: Support of H-7015as drafted

Hello, 
 
I am writing in favor of Bill H-7015 as it is drafted.    
 
As a Licensed Rhode Island Master Electrician I am proud of my trade knowledge and schooling that I am able to bring to 
my craft every single day.  To water down my trade, to hand others my work, to loosen the regulations for licensing 
would do the people of Rhode Island a disservice.   
 
Thank you, 
 
Scott Pakenham 
Scottpakenham27@aol.com 
A-4879 


